
ARPA Assistance
The Piedmont Triad Regional Council continues to offer a range of 

planning support and financial admin services to help local governments 

successfully navigate COVID-relief funding.

Help with the upcoming Project and Expenditure Report due to U.S. 

Treasury by April 30, 2024, is one example of the services PTRC can offer 

as your community makes the most of unprecedented ARPA investments.

PTRC can offer "just in time" assistance with reporting, budgeting, and 

council materials. We also seek to be a trusted touch point for ARPA 

questions and concerns for which we can provide answers as well as 

avenues for communication to flow up to state and federal levels.

To find out more information, please contact Adam Shull, Regional 

Planning Assistant Director, at 336-904-0300 or ashull@ptrc.org.




